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From: "The Killing Kompany" <killingkompany@killingkompany.com>
To: "KILLING KOMPANY" <killingkompany@killingkompany.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 08, 2008 12:08 PM
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----- Original Message ----- 
From: PDepole@PerrierGroup.com  
To: killingkompany@killingkompany.com  
Sent: Monday, December 15, 2003 9:32 PM 
  

 

John -  

  

It was a pleasure working with you.  Sorry we drove you crazy but you put it all together and I really 

appreciate it.  Thank you again for doing such a wonderful job.  

  

Paola DePole, CCTE 

Supervisor, Travel Services 

Nestlé Waters North America Inc.  

777 West Putnam Avenue  

Greenwich, CT 06830  

(203) 863-0204 - Tel  

(203) 496-6097 - Cell  

(914) 206-3723 - Fax  

pdepole@perriergroup.com  

  


